
I urge you to oppose this bill. Locating nuclear power reactors in an area susceptible to earthquakes—-with the potential for a very 
large earthquake in the next 50 years—is setting us up for a nuclear disaster like the one in Japan or worse. There are other ways to 
approach our energy needs in Oregon. Please reject this option.


